
Minutes for the Woodburn City Council Meeting 
02/05/2024

***TO BE PUBLISHED***
Minutes for the Woodburn City Council Meeting on February 5th, 2024:
 
The meeting began at 7:00pm with the Pledge of Allegiance. In attendance was 
Mayor Kelsey, Clerk-Treasurer Hileman, Superintendent Walls, Chief Parker as well 
as Council Members Gerig, Gentz and Graber. Council Members Sarrazine and 
Watts not present. 
 
Chief's Report: The chief was asked about the new PD vehicle. Nothing else to 
report.
 
Superintendent's Report: Superintendent and crew will be remove Christmas light 
and hang banners. Water main break on Front Street and SR 101 has been 
repaired. Water Main break on Bull Rapids Road was repaired. The potholes on 
Stenger Road Will be patched once the weather is warmer. 
 
Mayor's Report: Mayor Kelsey discussed what took place at the board of works 
meeting and the discussion of getting the IFA LSLI Grant Funding.
 
Clerk-Treasurer's Report: The meeting minutes were presented from the February 
5th meeting. After discussion, Council Member Gerig moved to accept the 
meeting minutes as presented, second by Council Member Gentz, all present in 
favor. 
The warrants were presented. After discussion, Council Member Gerig moved to 
pay the warrants as presented, second by Council Member Graber, all present in 
favor.  
 
Councilmen's Report: Council Member Gentz present an event that a church 
wanted to put on in the fall and asked for collaberation with the city.

Audience: Nothing to report, one present. 
 
Council Member Gerig moved to adjourn the meeting, second by Council Member 
Graber, all present in favor. Meeting was adjourned at 7:33pm.
 
Go to www.cityofwoodburn.org to see previously approved minutes and recent 
community news.

http://www.cityofwoodburn.org/

